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To submit your class’ entries,  
please follow these steps: 
 
STEP 1:  
Provide a list of ALL students who participated. 

STEP 2:   
Select the TEN best posters from your class. 

STEP 3:  
Fill out & attach the enclosed label stickers to the back  
of these ten posters. 

STEP 4:   
Package your entries and send the packet to FVL –  
ATTN: Deanna Kolell by March 25, 2022 

(You are welcome to send your entries with an FVL student from 
your school or church to save postage.)

•	 Teachers of multi-grade classrooms are welcome to have 
their whole class participate. You may send along the best 
posters from the other grades as well. Prize winners are 
only be chosen from the 4th grade entries, but we always 
reserve the right to give special awards for entries of 
younger students. 

•	 All entries will be judged according to the enclosed 
CONTEST GUIDELINES. Please stress to your 
students not to copy previous winners, and not to use 
trademarked images (such as Disney characters)! All 
entrants will receive a certificate of participation. All 
winners will receive prizes. The Grand Prize winning poster 
will be printed in full color and distributed to all Federation 
churches and schools next school year. A copy of last year’s 
winner is enclosed for display in your classroom. Posters 
become the property of FVL for display and use in 
promotions. Posters will be judged this year during April 
and awards will be distributed in late April or early May.

January 2022

Dear 4th Grade Teacher,

It’s time for the 33rd Annual FVL 4th Grade 
Poster Contest! We hope your classroom will be 
participating. The contest has been popular in the 
past, and every school is guaranteed at least one 
winner! Research shows that for students in our 
FVL Schools, the decision to attend FVL is often 
made before 5th grade. This contest is one way to 
encourage 4th graders to make FVL their school! 

We need your help to make our contest a success. 
Most schools have their students work on this 
project in art class. Please display and/or distribute 
the guidelines to your students before you begin the 
poster project. 

This year, we are asking students to emphasize the 
different classes, clubs, and activities available to 
students at FVL! The FVL website (fvlhs.org) is a 
great resource to learn about everything our high 
school has to offer.

We look forward to seeing all the creative posters 
again this year. If you have any questions, please 
email me at mfoxen@fvlhs.org.

Yours in Christ,

Matthew Foxen,  
FVL Communications Director


